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Summary 

 
This report introduces reports from monitoring visits to Catholic Children’s 
Society and Hackney CVS. 

 
Recommendation 

 
 Members are asked to: 
 

 Receive this report and note its contents 
 
 

Main Report 
 

1. You receive monitoring visit reports at each of your meetings. These 
are in addition to more substantial bi-annual monitoring reports 
examining patterns of funding and benefit of grants awarded.  

 
2. The reports to this Committee are from visits to Catholic Children’s 

Society and Hackney CVS. The first award, under the Trust’s mental 
health programme recently concluded. It funded a new family therapy 
service which the charity plans to maintain subject to fundraising. The 
second award, to Hackney CVS is a partnership programme with the 
Community Accountancy Project to deliver training on monitoring, 
evaluation, impact assessment and financial management.  
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